
6, Raymond Buildings, 

Grays Inn,W.C.
Tel.7662 Chancery.

Feb. 23, 1923

Dear Mrs. How-Martyn,

Would, you mind, very mu oh. if we omitted the 

picture of the baby from the propaganda leaflet we 

discussed at our last Committee Meeting, and reserved 

it to put at the head of our annual report? If the 

picture heads the leaflet, I am afraid we shall not 

get it into three pages, and I should very much like 

to try and sell the last page for an advertisement 

by Cape or Heinemann, if they will take it. 

Yours very truly,

P.3. In circulating the propaganda leaflet, one can 

always enclose a copy of the leaflet already printed 

with the baby on it. But I find that men sometimes say 

to me *What on earth has child welfare got to do with 

Malthusian propaganda?”


